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Dear Friendship Families, Students, and
Staff,

I would like to extend a heartfelt
welcome to all scholars, families and
staff–both old and new. To the new
families, I pray your experience with us
will be a rewarding one, and to our
returning families, thanks for continuing
to entrust us with your precious jewels
and believing in our mission and vision.

Once again, we are about to embark on
a journey toward academic excellence.
However, this profound journey is not
going to be an easy one. As the past
has shown us, it takes the collective
efforts of all of us working together in
harmony to make this journey a success.
Fortunately for us, we have assembled
an amazing team of teachers,
paraprofessionals, administrators,
support staff, parents, and community
volunteers to make this happen. 

Throughout the summer, the
administration was hard at work
reflecting on the previous year to identify
our accomplishments and areas for
growth. As a result, we have resolved to
continue to improve on our success
while at the same time making
substantial plans to close our gaps and
eliminate our shortcomings. 

Based on this analysis we have
identified three priorities for this new
school year:

1. Strengthen our staff effectiveness

Important Dates
September 3rd - First Day of
School
September 27th - School Store
September 30, 2024:
Board of Directors Meeting @
6:00pm (Intermediate Campus)

Daily School Schedule
7:30am - Building Opens
8:15am - 8:55am - Freedom School
9:00am - 9:55am - Enrichment
10:00am - 4:00pm - Core Instruction
5:00pm - Building Closes

Click Here to View School
Calendar

https://drive.google.com/file/d/112A-3ZQ3Ke22_6bLAaMY8ASCSScaZKTR/view?usp=sharing
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=58e3b893-09c2-482a-a47e-ec1d8414ad7d


2. Increase our student achievement,
and 

3. Strengthen our Parent and
Community Engagement.

In addition to these priorities, we have
made some adjustments to the uniform
and phone policies. You should have
received a call from our Behavioral
Specialist and Parent Liaison about
these changes. They were also
explained to families at our Open House
on Wednesday.

Open House was a blast! It was exciting
to see all of you in our buildings again.  I
personally want to thank everyone for
making this year’s Open House a
resounding success.

Looking forward to your support,
participation, and partnership this year
as we continue our journey to academic
excellence!

Yours,

Carr S. Kpanyor, Jr
Interim Executive Director 
.

            Carr S. Kpanyor, Jr               
   Interim Executive Director

Click Here to Join Online

Click Here to Enroll!

  
School Resources

Click Here to View Uniform
Policy

STAR Family Handbook

School Supply Lists

Health Form

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82295448102?pwd=RbIe1v4VBT6x0y8gYK45bYB0Aqzn6u.1
https://friendshipacademy.schoolmint.net/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SwYCznn2XopAOUzqr3qDhaaSUgCU_Ip0/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hEtnR-jMGnn6jtWWnm5q155arQKwPsox/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110761647152203876182&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://friendshipacademy.org/families/school-supply-list/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdpgau3gW0GlI-Rjz-Hg5Ezdkc6ifDTOgVpf1R_p01QHfaqOA/viewform


Staff PD Pics
Transportation Form

Friendship Academy of the Arts
www.friendshipacademy.org
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